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· February Statistics: I complied and posted the February statistical reports to the shared drive. They are in the “2023-2024 Board Reports” folder. Please let me know if you have any questions.
· Book Displays: Current book displays: “Women’s History Month,” “Cinematic Takes,” and “Staff Picks.” 
· Deputy Director’s Additional Collection Development:  For fiscal year 2023-2024, the Board approved a budget of $6,000 for the Deputy Director to purchase books for the Library’s collection. I have added 200 new books and spent $4,102.08. 
· Storytime: Thursdays from 10:30 to 11:30. Has been very popular. 
· Loretta Reyes-Sands attended Storytime on February 22, and I shared with her what I have been doing. She will arrange with Crystal a schedule to offer a Storytime in Spanish. 
· Spring Family Day: Will be held on April 13. Seed planting, crafts, snacks. Becky, Carol, and I will host. 
· Blanco CoAPT Wellness Fair: Will be held on April 16 from 4:00 to 6:00 at Blanco High School in the cafeteria. Amber Corder reached out to us again this year, and I emailed her the vendor form for the Blanco Library to let her know that I plan to attend. I will have library card registration forms and my laptop for card renewals. I will share information about library resources and programs as I did last year. 
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